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 Silloth Music    

STANWIX PARK Holiday Centre
A great day out for all the Family

Greenrow, Silloth    Tel: 016973 32666    www.stanwix.com 

A New Life Style!

Night Life in the Sunset Inn

Leisure Centre

Owning your own holiday home 
is a great way to make the 

most of your leisure time with 
the freedom to take a holiday 

when you want, as often as you 
want. Call in and view today. 

Family Fun and Games
Competitions and Disco

* Swimming Pool *
* Water features * Solarium * 
* Sauna * Steam room * Spa *

* Amusements * Tenpin Bowling * 
 * Gym * Fox’s Play Pen * 

and much more

Now booking Christmas Parties

Sky and Dunes Adult Cabaret Bar
Large Screen TV, Bingo

Adult Cabaret

A brief report on 
September’s meeting.

The Chairman 
reported on events 
and functions he and 
Marjorie had attended.

The police reported 
on incidents, some of 
which have ongoing 
investigations.

Teachers and pupils 
from Silloth Technology 
College gave their 
reasons for wanting to 
join the Mexico Link 
Scheme, several students 
have been to Mexico in 
past years and are going 
again next year whilst 
there are students going 
for the first time. The 
students involved come 
from all years within the 
school.

Consideration was 
given on requests for 
financial assistance from 

Silloth Town Council
Report by: 
Graham Wilkinson

the following: Wigton 
Swimming Pool, Mobile 
Youth Club, Silloth 
Community Craft Show, 
Rugga Club, Silloth 
Rugby Club.

A proposal has been 
put forward to have 
The Heritage Centre 
building listed, this will 
be investigated by the 
council.

A discussion was had 
with regard to vehicles on 
the green during events 
and at other times when 
they should not be there. 

A request from 
Silloth Regeneration 
Partnership was 
discussed concerning the 
proposed redevelopment 
of the paddling pool area.

A discussion 
took place regarding 
the erection and 
maintenance of the 
Christmas Lights around 
the town, following 

talks with Mr & Mrs 
Amyes who have done 
a marvellous job over 
the years. More help is 
required. It would be a 
shame if we end up with 
no lights at Christmas, 
please let willingness to 
help be known to any 
councillor.

Following complaints 
from several residents 
who have to use disaled 
buggies a full inventory 
has been done from 
Skinburness to Stanwix 
Park regarding dropped 
kerbs at road junctions. 
This is to be forwarded to 
the highways department 
for aion to be taken.

Finally if you have 
matters of concern please 
contact a member of the 
town council, or contact 
the town clerk on 016973 
31128. If we do not know 
of your prolem then we 
cannot help you.

Criffel Street, Silloth
016973 32357

Balmoral
Hotel

Now Serving Food
Mon – Sat: 12 – 6

Sunday: 12 – 4

Entertainment 
every Friday & 
Saturday Night

Oak Leaf 

8 Eden Street, Silloth, CA7 4AD
for FREE advice ring: 016973 31355

Fencing & Turfing Contactors

Industrial & Commercial
Landscapes

Landscapes

The Salon

Waxing ~ Fake Bake Spray Tan~ Gel Nails
Stand & Tan ~ Facials ~ Make Up

6 Eden Street, Silloth-on-Solway
tel: 016973 33060

The Salon
6 Eden Street, Silloth-on-Solway

tel: 016973 33060

Tuesday to Saturday 10am – 4pm
or by appointment

Tuesday to Saturday 10am – 4pm
or by appointment

Waxing ~ Fake Bake Spray Tan~ Gel Nails
Stand & Tan ~ Facials ~ Make Up

Heather and Olive 
Wood held another 
successful exhibition at 
their home. 

In spite of the mixed 
weather visitors were ale 
to enjoy a “poor mans” 
Bucks Fizz sitting in deck 
chairs kindly loaned by 
Mr McKay of  ‘Bouncy 
Castle’. After viewing 
paintings displayed in the 
garden and pavilion. The 
total taken in aid of the 
Carnival funds was £52. 
Thank you to all who 
supported the event.

6th Annual Art Exhibition

First, I must apologies 

Report by:
Charlie Harrison, Chairman 
of Silloth Festivals Ltd

Winner of the Nine below 
Zero signed guitar,  

Peter Hill from London

to my long suffering wife 
Mary, for the time I have 
committed to getting 
the festival started. I 
must also apologies to all 

residents who have been 
inconvenienced in any 
way during the Festival.

That’s enough 
grovelling, so now I 
would thank most 
sincerely the very many 
people who helped to 
organise this fantastic 
event, eecially Stuby 
for organising the music, 
also Messy & Gilly for 
their hard work and 
helping to keep things on 
track.

Another very big 
thank-you goes to 
Margaret Snaith for 
organising the Pensioners 


